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DUC assists Manitoba farmers struggling to feed livestock following drought
August 13, 2019
Brandon, MB -- Ducks Unlimited Manitoba continues to help livestock farmers as they face a shortage of forage due to a dry spring.
“As a cattle producer myself, I know the stress I’m under to provide hay for my herd,” says Ducks Unlimited Canada (DUC) Conservation Programs Specialist Charlotte Crawley.
The challenge faced by livestock and forage producers became evident in the spring. By June, conditions across southwest Manitoba ranged from abnormally dry to severe drought, which dropped forage yields. In July, much of the southwest corner of the province remained abnormally dry.
In response, DUC has made available almost 15,000 acres of forage and grazing land to area producers. This includes opening up DUC lands for haying (6,000 acres) and grazing (4,000 acres) and increasing the forage incentive program acreage to over 4,000 acres. The forage program offsets the cost of planting perennial forages for producers within DUC target areas.
For questions about our hay tender, forage, and Grazing Club programs, please call DUC’s Brandon office (204) 729-3526.
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